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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,                                                        November 2020


As many of you know, from the beginning of our ministry one of our biggest prayer 
requests was to see more laborers in the work there in the Solomon Islands. We are 
so excited to report to you that God has answered that prayer! Colton and Melodie 
Lee believe that God is leading them to the Solomon Islands, and we are so excited 
for their willingness to be used of God there. We at Pacific Light Baptist Church are so 
encouraged and greatly anticipating the future fellowship with them in the work of the 
Lord.  


Pacific Light Baptist Church continues to press on despite positive COVID-19 cases 
within the country. These cases came on repatriation flights for students from foreign 
exchange programs. Thankfully these few cases have not reached the general 
population, which has kept the country from a full lockdown. There is a great deal of 
fear surrounding the current world events. Pray God would give us wisdom as we look 
for different ways we can minister to people during this time. I continue to use videos 
to provide Bible studies for the church and keep in contact with as many members as 
possible to provide encouragement.


We are happy to report that Nora’s pregnancy is going very well. We have been 
amazed at how God has worked during the last few months and are so thankful for 
his protection over Nora. She is currently over 25 weeks into the pregnancy which 
means she is out of the most critical part. She has not had any hospital trips and did 
not need the cerclage this time which is a huge blessing. We would appreciate your 
continued prayers for her and the baby’s safety.  


The past several weeks have also been filled with meetings to our supporting 
churches. It has been a joy to update our supporters on what God has done through 
our partnership in reaching the Solomon Islands. We have greatly enjoyed 
reconnecting with many friends and making new ones as well. We have been so 
humbled by the encouragement we have received during these meetings and are so 
thankful for the churches God has given us. 


Pastor, if you are interest in having us come and update your church, please feel free 
to contact me. We would love the opportunity to report on what God is doing in the 
Solomon Islands, and are trying to get to as many supporting churches as possible.  


May God continue to bless you all as you minister for Him in your area of the world. 
We pray for your safety and continued blessing in the work of the Lord.


All for Him, 

The Deatrick Family 


